Neah-Kah-Nie Middle
School

25111 Hwy. 101 North, Rockaway Beach, OR 97136

(503) 355-2990 - Fax: (503) 355-8514

Dear Mark Martell and RTI,

Neah-Kah-Nie Middle School would like to express our gratitude for the
generous donation. We are deeply appreciative of your commitment to the
students in our community. These funds will be used for the students

toward enhancing their education. Thank you again!

Sincerely,

Lori Dilbeck, Principal

Neah-Kah-Nie Middle School



